
Dear Council members,
I am writing to express my support for the continued operation of the organic food markets at 
Mona vale RSL, as I understand the current DA is due to expire in the near future.
As a stall holder at this market my wife and I have admired how the council and the market 
operators have worked collaboratively to present a very successful and well received 
community event. The markets have been a popular venue for many members of the 
community- from young to old- and provide a resource which has been desperately needed in 
the area. 
We have spoken to many people from both the immediate area and from surrounding suburbs 
who bring much needed cash to the area and provide local businesses with financial benefits.
I would therefore like to add my support to the new DA and would add that an earlier startup 
time would be desirable for both the public and market vendors alike. It just makes more sense 
to open at 8 rather than 8.30am with the extra half-hour being beneficial for all concerned.
Hoping you view my support favourably.
Sincerely yours,
Grant and Jessica Jackson 
Avoca Beach NSW
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